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Public Meeting 
 

Broadway Avenue Waterline Construction Project 
 
 
The City of Bedford will hold a public meeting on Wednesday, May 4, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall Council 
Chambers.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss details regarding the Broadway Avenue Waterline 
Construction Project which begins tentatively May 9, 2022.  
 
The majority of the construction will take place in the Historic District.  The project will result in this section 
of Broadway Avenue being closed in the evenings.  Discussion will include duration of the project, hours 
of work, detours and other pertinent details.  City officials and the contractor will be available to answer 
questions from the public.   
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